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Valencia, 3rd of March 2008
NAME OF ORGANIZATION would like to congratulate the Foundation “Un Mar Sin Barreras” and all the other organisations and athletes that are organizing nautical activities in Valencia, especially those who organize adapted sailing activities. These organisations are working continuously to keep Valencia´s sailing spirit, that received an important boost after the America´s Cup, alive. The objective is to turn this sport into a regular pass time activity for all. 
To enable people with a disability to enjoy different sailing activities in Valencia, we consider it important to publicly express our support to these activities.
For the above mentioned reasons, NAME OF ORGANIZATION, would like to show their support to all the non-profit organisations that are organizing (accesible) nautical activities in the Port of Valencia, and ask authorities to keep in mind the continous labour of these oragnisations to keep the America´s Cup spirit alive in the Port of Valencia. 
Yours sincerely,
Name 
